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The Acting Permanent Representative of Canada to the United Nations to the
Secretary-General of the United Nations

PERMANENT MISSION OF CANADA TO THE UNITED NATIONS
MISSION PERMANENTE DU CANADA AUPRES DES NATIONS UNIES

NEw York, N.Y., July 29, 1957.
SIR,

I have the honour to refer to your letter No. PO 230(3) of June 21, 1957,
concerning the service with the United Nations Emergency Force of the
national contingent provided by the Government of Canada. In this letter yov
have proposed that my Government and the United Nations should enter into
an agreement in accordance with the terms provided therein.

My Government accepts this proposal and agrees that your letter and thi®
reply shall constitute an agreement between Canada and the United Nations:
My Government also gives the assurances requested in paragraphs 7 and 8 ©
your letter.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
G. S. MURRAY

Acting Permanent Representative
of Canada to the United Nations

The Secretary-General of the United Nations,
United Nations Headquarters,
NEW YORK 17, N.Y.




